Some clips may be behind a paywall. If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov.

# **Top DEP Stories**

Morning Call: Federal commissioner criticizes pipeline approval process <a href="http://www.mcall.com/news/local/nazareth/mc-nws-penn-east-tolling-orders-20180604-story.html">http://www.mcall.com/news/local/nazareth/mc-nws-penn-east-tolling-orders-20180604-story.html</a>

## Mentions

Towanda Daily Review: Officials hopeful Railroad Street drainage plan can soon move forward <u>https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/officials-hopeful-railroad-street-drainage-plan-can-soon-move-forward/article\_8c3add23-2f0f-5ab8-9d52-5e958a9c251c.html</u>

WKOK Radio: Chesapeake Bay cleanup efforts lagging for Pennsylvania http://wkok.com/chesapeake-bay-cleanup-efforts-lagging-for-pennsylvania/

The Courier Express: DEP Connects" Program Invites Citizens to New Community Engagement Series of Regional Events

http://www.thecourierexpress.com/dep-connects-program-invites-citizens-to-new-communityengagement-series/article 28b403e5-b0c9-5908-91b8-179453c3040f.html

Scranton Times: Study shows vigilance vital <a href="http://thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/study-shows-vigilance-vital-1.2345207">http://thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/study-shows-vigilance-vital-1.2345207</a>

Tribune-Review: DEP plans regional outreach events to address local concerns <u>http://triblive.com/local/regional/13726589-74/dep-plans-regional-outreach-events-to-address-local-concerns</u>

## Air

Post-Gazette EDITORIAL: Picturing pollution: CMU team documents bad air to confront violators <u>http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/06/06/Picturing-pollution-CMU-team-documents-bad-air-to-confront-violators/stories/201806060049</u>

## **Conservation & Recreation**

Centre County Gazette: Clearwater Conservancy seeking conservation of Hess Farm <a href="http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/clearwater-conservancy-seeking-conservation-of-hess-farm,1476745/">http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/clearwater-conservancy-seeking-conservation-of-hess-farm,1476745/</a>

Lancaster Newspapers: Boys & Girls Club to build \$1.2-million, artificial-turf sports field on South Duke Street

https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/boys-girls-club-to-build--million-artificial-turfsports/article\_90ef7f18-68fe-11e8-8ae5-0babf71a7aa7.html

Reading Eagle: Lost a flip-flop, made lots of friends on Schuylkill River Sojourn <u>http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/lost-a-flip-flop-made-lots-of-friends-on-schuylkill-river-sojourn</u>

## Reading Eagle: Muhlenberg Township park overnight home for paddlers

http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/muhlenberg-township-park-overnight-home-for-paddlers

Reading Eagle: Berks County Agricultural Land Preservation Board takes 9 properties in program <u>http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-county-agricultural-land-preservation-board-takes-9-properties-in-program</u>

WESA: Building A Better Bat Cave http://wesa.fm/post/building-better-bat-cave#stream/0

## Energy

Lancaster Newspapers: Worley & Obetz co-owner plans new company in July to 'make things right' with customers

https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/worley-obetz-co-owner-plans-new-company-in-julyto/article\_97b8c3e8-6919-11e8-bb35-37404c8b91e5.html

Lancaster Newspapers: Worley & Obetz's shutdown triggers closing of Ranck Plumbing & Heating <u>https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/worley-obetz-s-shutdown-triggers-closing-of-ranck-plumbing-heating/article\_b45b6586-6901-11e8-b49e-6375a38116f9.html</u>

York Dispatch: Family-owned energy company closes amid fraud reports <u>https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2018/06/05/family-owned-energy-company-closes-amid-fraud-reports/35724155/</u>

Pennlive: Worley & Obetz co-owner plans to form new company in wake of closure <a href="http://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/06/worley\_obetz\_co-owner\_plans\_to.html">http://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/06/worley\_obetz\_co-owner\_plans\_to.html</a>

Central Penn Business Journal: Former Worley & Obetz exec, staffers form new company <u>http://www.cpbj.com/article/20180606/CPBJ01/180609947/former-worley--obetz-exec-staffers-form-new-company</u>

Central Penn Business Journal: Fulton confirms credit loss due to Worley & Obetz <u>http://www.cpbj.com/article/20180605/CPBJ01/180609965/fulton-confirms-credit-loss-due-to-worley--obetz</u>

abc27: Attorney gives advice to Worley & Obetz customers <u>http://www.abc27.com/news/local/lancaster/attorney-gives-advice-to-worley-obetz-</u> <u>customers/1220370913</u>

FOX43: 4th bank appears to have been drawn into alleged fraud case involving Worley & Obetz <u>http://fox43.com/2018/06/05/4th-bank-appears-to-have-been-drawn-into-alleged-fraud-case-involving-worley-obetz/</u>

FOX43: Formey Worley & Obetz employees encouraged to attend job fair in Lancaster <u>http://fox43.com/2018/06/06/formey-worley-obetz-employees-encouraged-to-attend-job-fair-in-lancaster/</u>

FOX43: Worley and Obetz employees pick up pieces after unexpected closure <a href="http://fox43.com/2018/06/05/worley-and-obetz-employees-pick-up-pieces-after-unexpected-closure/">http://fox43.com/2018/06/05/worley-and-obetz-employees-pick-up-pieces-after-unexpected-closure/</a>

WGAL: Worley & Obetz closure now affecting other businesses <u>http://www.wgal.com/article/worley-and-obetz-laying-off-employees-amid-potential-fraud-investigation/20977028</u>

Observer-Reporter: LETTER Ban on wind development sets Pa. back <u>https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-ban-on-wind-development-sets-pa-back/article\_98c90bdc-65a2-11e8-ab1e-1f7c3d5fcebd.html</u>

## Mining

WESA: Artist Transforms Abandoned Coal Plant Through Mosaic http://wesa.fm/post/artist-transforms-abandoned-coal-plant-through-mosaic#stream/0

Pittsburgh Business Times: Exclusive: Quecreek Mine where nine rescued 16 years ago nears closing <a href="https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/06/05/exclusive-quecreekmine-where-nine-rescued-16-years.html">https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/06/05/exclusive-quecreekmine-where-nine-rescued-16-years.html</a>

## Oil and Gas

Altoona Mirror: Pipeline foe accused of harassment <a href="http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/06/pipeline-foe-accused-of-harassment/">http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/06/pipeline-foe-accused-of-harassment/</a>

CBS21: Pipeline protester facing charges for incident with worker in Huntingdon County <u>http://local21news.com/news/local/pipeline-protester-facing-charges-for-incident-with-worker-in-huntingdon-county</u>

Lebanon Daily News: Mariner East 2 drilling stopped again after Snitz Creek mud spill <a href="https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2018/06/05/pipeline-drilling-stopped-again-after-snitz-creek-mud-spill/673178002/">https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2018/06/05/pipeline-drilling-stopped-again-after-snitz-creek-mud-spill/673178002/</a>

StateImpact: State Supreme Court warns municipalities on natural gas permits <u>https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/06/04/pa-supreme-court-warns-municipalities-on-</u> natural-gas-permits/? ga=2.156652923.1318074633.1528203619-1758981886.1515592228

StateImpact: House passes bill removing environmental standards for conventional drillers <u>https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/06/05/house-passes-bill-removing-environmental-standards-for-conventional-drillers/?ga=2.268858545.1318074633.1528203619-1758981886.1515592228</u>

abc27: House OKs bill to relax rules for shallow gas, oil drilling <u>http://www.abc27.com/news/state/house-oks-bill-to-relax-rules-for-shallow-gas-oil-drilling/1220316924</u>

StateImpact: Voices of Energy: Mike Chicka

https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/05/16/voices-of-energy-mikechicka/?\_ga=2.256381131.1318074633.1528203619-1758981886.1515592228

Beaver County Times: Legislators call for feds to support ethane storage hub in region <u>http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180605/legislators-call-for-feds-to-support-ethane-storage-hub-in-region</u>

Tribune-Review: State legislators ask feds to support ethane storage hub in Pennsylvania <u>http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/13727475-74/2-state-legislators-ask-feds-to-support-ethane-storage-hub</u>

Tribune-Review: Testimony concludes in Penn Township fracking case <u>http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13728015-74/testimony-concludes-in-penn-township-fracking-case</u>

#### **Radiation Protection**

York Dispatch: Exelon to test emergency system for 10-mile radius of nuclear plant <u>https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2018/06/05/exelon-test-emergency-system-10-mile-radius-nuclear-plant/674914002/</u>

abc27: Peach Bottom to test warning sirens http://www.abc27.com/news/local/york/peach-bottom-to-test-warning-sirens-1/1220063200

#### **Vector Management**

Shamokin News-Item: West Nile spraying set in Snyder County <u>https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/west-nile-spraying-set/article\_5c1e8735-0e44-5cd6-ab8a-</u> <u>971ee43cdb45.html</u>

#### Waste

Centre Daily Times: UN: Plastic bans can work, but need planning and enforcement <u>http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/article212550889.html</u>

Post-Gazette: Polystyrene containers pollute our planet and kill wildlife <u>http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/06/06/Polystyrene-containers-pollute-our-planet-</u> and-kill-wildlife/stories/201806060093

#### Water

Republican Herald: Ashland authority plans for seepage <a href="http://republicanherald.com/news/ashland-authority-plans-for-seepage-1.2345687">http://republicanherald.com/news/ashland-authority-plans-for-seepage-1.2345687</a>

WESA: Disruption Alley: PWSA's Largest Project Meets New Transit Ideas In Junction Hollow <u>http://wesa.fm/post/disruption-alley-pwsa-s-largest-project-meets-new-transit-ideas-junction-hollow#stream/0</u> Tribune-Review: County buying specialized Hazmat boat with federal money <u>http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13727415-74/county-buying-specialized-hazmat-boat-with-federal-money</u>

## Miscellaneous

Meadville Tribune: FULL STORY: Acutec moving forward with \$13 million project <u>http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/full-story-acutec-moving-forward-with-million-project/article\_0bdaf3da-690c-11e8-9924-2bcaf57e83f0.html</u>

Lebanon Daily News: Cleona Planning Commission to study chicken permits in the borough <a href="https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2018/06/06/cleona-planning-commission-discuss-chicken-permits-borough/672702002/">https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2018/06/06/cleona-planning-commission-discuss-chicken-permits-borough/672702002/</a>

Altoona Mirror: Logan approves development 'concept' plan <u>http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/06/logan-approves-development-concept-plan/</u>